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        7th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

We have invited you to attend our Information, Advice and Guidance Evening on the 

12th February. The evening starts at 5.30pm and runs to 7.00pm. In addition to the 

course and process information you will be provided on the evening, all parents in 

attendance will be given a KS4 curriculum straw poll to complete in conversation 

with their child. The forms, which must be submitted at the end of the evening, will 

be used to determine to courses we offer at KS4 for September 2020. If the 

numbers from the straw poll indicate that a course is not viable, it will not be part of 

the curriculum offer for September 2020.  

If you are unable to attend the evening and would like a copy of the form sent to you 

on Thursday 13th please email the school office at 

office@oldbuckenhamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk. 

The form will need to be completed and returned by Friday 14th March.  

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Morgan  

smorgan@obhs.co.uk  

Deputy Headteacher and Raising Standards Leader for Year 11 
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